Dear Ma’am/Sir,

Greetings from Sai Skill!!!
 
We Sai Skill Technology want to empanelment as an Assessment body, under SCPWD.
 
We SSTPL (Sai Skill Technology Pvt. Ltd.), New Delhi based organization would like to introduce ourselves as an Assessment Body licensed by DGE&T (Directorate General of Employment and Training), Govt. of India.
(Vide letter no. MSDE-2/1/2015/SDI/MES/ dated 23rd December 2016) for skills assessment in 12 sectors and 19 sates of India. Under the DGE&T. 

We have a very strong panel of skilled assessors, trade experts and staff across India to conduct quality assessments under various Government Schemes.
Therefore, I’m requesting you to please gives us a chance to become a part of your esteemed organization.
 
Waiting for your positive response.....
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